
Shawna Senko 

From: Shawna Senko 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, January 08, 2014 10:44 AM 
Jeff Bates 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang; Mark Long 
RE: 140000-0T, Document No. 00021-14 

Per this e-mail, a copy of DN 00021-14 will placed into Docket Nos. 060133-TP, 070195-TP, 070622-TP, and 060205-TP. 

Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 9:22AM 
To: Shawna Senko 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang; Mark Long 
Subject: RE: 140000-0T, Document No. 00021-14 

No, but can a copy be placed in the docket file for each of the listed Docket No's? 

From: Shawna Senko 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 9:05AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang 
Subject: 140000-0T, Document No. 00021-14 

Good morning Jeff, 

There is a document from BeiiSouth in 140000-0T, which I attached to this message, requesting the cancellation 
of four different agreements. Do I need to open a docket for this? And if so, would I need to open a docket for 
each agreement listed in the letter, or just one docket for all of them? 

Thank you for your help, 

Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
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